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Remembrance Service – Friday 10th November 2023 

BBC Children in Need – Friday 17th November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

On Friday 10th of November, students will observe Remembrance. A filmed Remembrance service will be screened for students by 

their tutors. Poppies and a collection tin will be available at the Student Reception area over the coming week. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to fundraising for national and local charities, the Academy will also be conducting a non-

uniform day for students and staff on Friday 17th  November in support of BBC Children in Need.  

What is BBC Children in Need? 

• BBC Children in Need is a national fundraising event that takes places every year in November. 

• Children in Need is a UK charity which aims to ensure that every child in the UK has a childhood which is safe, happy 
and secure and allows them the chance to reach their potential.  
 

Why we’re taking part; 

• Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the world. 

• It brings the whole school community together. 

• Our Academy can really make a difference to people’s lives. 
 

Where the money goes;  

• BBC Children in Need currently supports over 3000 local charities and projects in communities across the UK. 

• The projects help children facing a range of disadvantages for example poverty and deprivation; children who have 
been the victims of abuse or neglect or disabled young people. 
 

Students wishing to participate in this valued event are encouraged to bring a donation of £1.00, which will be collected during 

their tutor time session. Our student senate and form groups will be running further fundraising activities throughout the 

Academy, so we would also encourage students to bring further funds to be able to participate in the extra events and help make 

the day a real success. We ask that students do not wear inappropriate clothing for school during this day (i.e. crop/low cut tops 

or outfits with inappropriate slogans or images). 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at heidi.bird@corbybusinessacademy.org. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss H. Bird 

Assistant Principal 
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